
COMMISSIONERS: 

ART GRAHAM, CHAIRMAN 

JULIE I. BROWN 

DONALD J. POLMANN 

GARY F. CLARK 

ANDREW GILES FAY 

STATE OF FLORIDA 

FILED 11/7/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 07017-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

KEITH C. HETRICK 
GENERAL COUNSEL 

(850) 413-6199 

Public Service Commission 

William P. Cox, Esq. 
Florida Power & Light Comp 
700 Universe Blvd. 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
Will.cox@fol.com 

November 7, 2018 

STAFF'S THIRD DATA REQUEST 
via e-mail 

RE: Docket No. 20180155-EI -Petition for approval of regulatory assets related to 
the retirements of Lauderdale Units 4 and 5 and Martin Units 1 and 2, by 
Florida Power & Light Company. 

Dear Mr. Cox: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Florida Power & Light Company 
(FPL) provide responses to the following data requests: 

1.) As reflected in the petition, the estimated retirement date for Lauderdale Units 4 & 5 
was October 1, 2018. Were these units retired on this date? If not, please explain why 
and provide the current estimated retirement date. 

2.) As reflected in the petition, the estimated retirement date for Martin Units 1 & 2 is 
December 1, 2018. Does FPL still expect to retire these units on this date? If not, 
please explain why and provide the current estimated retirement date. 

Please file all responses electronically no later than November 14, 2018 from the 
Commission's website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk's Office tab and Electronic 
Filing Web Form. Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6234 if you have any questions. 

~~ Kurt Schrader 
Senior Attorney 

KMS/lms 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
Kenneth A. Hoffman, Florida Power & Light Company 
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